
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 

  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 

Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

April 21, 2020 

General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 

Residential living –   1 case on Campus – Retested to be cleared   

Skilled Nursing -     2 cases on Campus – Recovering 

  0 cases - Personal Care  

DV Employees -  5 cases – self-isolated at home  

 1 new case in Nursing – self-isolated at home since 4/7 

(tested positive 4/20/20).  

DAH Employees-    2 cases – self-isolated at home  

COVID related deaths    as of 4/21/20 – 3 deaths  

 

We have new reporting requirements and now will begin to report directly to the CDC, as well as 

the Chester County Health Department, Department of Health, and a few other agencies.  

 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

If a care center resident (Skilled and Personal care) would like an adult coloring packet or puzzle 

packet, please ask your activities person or call 610-359-4766 and they will get a packet.  Please 

do not call Erin Price, as she is the Social worker for Residential living. 

Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 

throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 

 

Menus are due back WEDNESDAY, APRIL 22!  Please leave them for the Mail person. 

 

 

 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 

www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 

We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

http://www.dunwoody.org/

